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‘Encourage One Another and Build Each Other Up’  
 

1 Thessalonians 5: 11 

 

Thankfulness Compassion Perseverance Forgiveness Courage Friendship 

 

Newsletter – Friday 5th February 2021 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
I hope you are staying safe and well. It feels like Spring might be on its way, which is always a 
wonderful time of year. There is something so cheerful about spotting signs of Spring. Perhaps you 
could use one of your hours of outdoor time this weekend to go and hunt for some signs of Spring 
together?  
 
This week saw our first ever Wellbeing Wednesday. We hope that you found this time useful, and you 
were able to catch up with any tasks, or to spend some time together either outside, cooking or 
playing games. We intend to continue with Wellbeing Wednesday until the children return to school 
as the feedback we have had so far has been really positive.  
 

    
 

     
 
Thank you to all the Parents and Carers who completed and sent back our Home Learning feedback 
survey. It has been really helpful to find out what works well and what things could be altered. It is 
not too late to complete the survey, so please do send it back to us when you have had a chance to 
complete it.  
 
As always, if you have any questions or suggestions for use, please contact the school via our email 
address: admin@witheridge.devon.sch.uk 
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Please continue to send us photos of the things you have been getting up to at home, we love seeing 
what you have been doing. Let us know if you are happy for us to share the photos on our school 
Facebook page, as we like to share the experiences our families have with our school community.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Ratcliffe 
 
 

 
 

Exeter City Community Trust - Joy of Moving Winter Games info 
 
The importance of regular exercise is more important now than ever before. With the majority of our 
children spending time in limited spaces and with restrictions limiting exercise, it is incredibly 
important that we keep our minds and bodies as healthy as possible.   

For that reason, we have joined forces with Exeter City Community Trust and The Joy of Moving who 
are offering us an opportunity to participate in some engaging and blood pumping activities from 
Monday 8th February.   

The Joy of Moving Winter Games is of a pack of fun activities designed to suit the current lockdown 
restrictions. These activities have been designed to be very light touch and to demand very little of 
your reduced capacity. The games and activities are also designed to inspire active lifestyles in 
children, aiming to teach them how to enjoy moving through play and to help them develop positive 
habits for adulthood.   

All games and activities are appropriate for children in Key Stage 1 and 2. All children involved in the 
Joy of Moving Winter Games can achieve a certificate which can be downloaded from the Winter 
Games Pack.  These packs will be sent to you in a digital format on Monday.   
 
Mr Manning 
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Celebration Assembly 

Well Done  

For receiving a  

Certificate of Achievement  

 

Home Learning Hero 

 

Pre-School Home Learning Hero – this week Libby and Lacey have really impressed the staff in school - 

both girls have settled into their new surrounding brilliantly and are so helpful with tidying up toys and 

co-operating happily with anything which is asked of them 

 

Class 1 Home Learning Hero – Archie has been working really hard in phonics demonstrating superb 

perseverance in learning his sounds. 

 

Class 2 Home Learning Hero – This week, as part of our Innovate challenge linked to our Memory Box 

topic, the children were creating their very own Memory Boxes. I asked the children to email me a 

video of them explaining what the different items in their boxes were, and why they were special. My 

award this week goes to Liberty and Betsy for their fantastic videos. 

 

Class 3 Home Learning Hero – Cruize - for adapting well to being back in school and using fantastic 

research skills to investigate how to keep our digestive systems health. 
 
Class 4 Home Learning Hero – Amy and Kirsty are Class 4's Home Learning Heroes this week for their 
excellent collaborative learning. Both girls have shown excellent learning skills by organising a video 
meet where they can work together to complete their reading task. Well done to you both! 
 

 
School Dinner Menu week commencing 8th February 2021 

Week 2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Pork Sausages  Beef Lasagne 
Roast Chicken & 

Stuffing 
Chicken Pasta 

Bake 
Fish Bites 

Vegetarian 
Vegetarian 
sausages 

Vegetarian 
Lasagne 

Broccoli & Cheese 
Bake 

County Garden 
Crumble 

Meat Free 
Nuggets 

Sides 
Creamed 
Potato & 

Seasonal Veg 

Crusty Bread, 
Peas & Carrots 

Roast Potatoes, 
Mash Potatoes, 
Seasonal Veg & 

Gravy 

Seasonal Veg 
& Baked Beans 

Golden 
Fries/Pasta & 
Seasonal Veg 

Dessert Fruit & Yogurt 
Peach Melba & 

Ice-Cream 
Fruit Platter 

Sticky 
Chocolate Slice 

Chocolate 
Cracknel 

 
Also available every day: -  Jacket Potato with Tuna, Cheese and/or Beans.  Fruit Yogurt or Fresh Fruit.   

Pre-School - £1.80 per meal.  Reception & KS1 children – Universal Free School Meals,                        
KS2 children £2.35 per meal.   Payments for meal to be made via Parent Pay. 
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Find us on;  
Website: https://www.teamacademytrust.com/witheridge   

Facebook: @Witheridge CofE Academy  

Email: admin@witheridge.devon.sch.uk  

Witheridge Blog: https://witheridge.edublogs.org/  
 

 
Home Learning  

Every Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday morning, Class Teachers will deliver Live Lessons. In 
Class 3 and 4, these will be for the whole class. In Class 1 and 2 they will be a mix of whole class and 
group teaching sessions – Keep an eye out for the email invitation.  

Time and 'Place' Class  

9:00 – 10:00  G-Suite 4   

10:00 – 11:00   G-Suite 3  

11:00 – 11:30   G-Suite 2  

11:30 – 12:00   Zoom 1  

 
Zoom Chats 
All Zoom chats will take 
place at 2:30pm. 
Monday: Class 4 

Tuesday: Class 2 

Thursday: Class 3 

Friday: Class 1 and 

Preschool 

 

Teachers Email Addresses 
Each teacher has an email address for you to email us directly:  
 

Class 4 (Mrs Nott) - class4@witheridge.devon.sch.uk                       

Class 3 (Mr Manning) - class3@witheridge.devon.sch.uk                                     

Class 2 (Miss Ratcliffe) - class2@witheridge.devon.sch.uk                                       

Class 1 and Pre- School (Mrs North) - class1@witheridge.devon.sch.uk  
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ThinkUKnow  

We hope you are keeping well during these difficult and 

uncertain times. 

With children and young people relying on their tech at 

home for learning and entertainment during lockdown, it 

remains vital to keep conversations about online safety 

going and raise awareness of reporting routes if 

something goes wrong. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

We will be sharing a Parentôs Help Sheets and an Activity resource sheet every week, 

attached to the Newsletter email to help support your child at home with online safety. 

 

 

Lockdown lunches and meal plans 

Change4Life have created recipes and shopping lists for 

families which can be used to create lunches for around £15 

each week.   

Please follow the link for more details: 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/lunch/cheap-

lockdown-lunch-ideas  
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Calling all young eco champions and young filmmakers 

 
Are you passionate about the planet? 
Can you find ingenious ways to tackle carbon reduction? 
 
Then take part in our Rotary Young Environmentalist Competition and pit your skills against the best 
across Devon, Cornwall and Great Britain and Northern Ireland. 
 
Or perhaps you are a budding Film Director? 
Can you write, edit and direct your own short film which transports viewers and stirs emotions? 
 
Then take part in our Rotary Young Filmmaker Competition and pit your skills against the best across 
Devon, Cornwall and Great Britain and Northern Ireland. 
 
Entry is free. There are 3 age groups - 7-10, 11-13 and 14-17 and the closing date is March 26th 2021 
 
Want to find out more? 
Get an entry form and information pack by Email: rctiverton1175@gmail.com 

 

 
Are you passionate about the planet? Do you have what it takes to create ingenious ways to tackle 

environmental issues? Then take part in the annual Rotary Young Environmentalist competition. 
 

To enter please contact Andrea Rowe at rctiverton1175@gmail.com 

You will be sent an entry form and information pack. 
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